RESOLUTION OF COMMENDATION FOR
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE PROFESSIONAL Sr.
MARLA ARNOLDI UPON HER RETIREMENT
FROM THE SHERIFF'S OFFICE

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi will be retiring from County service on Sunday, March 31, 2024, having
Saithfully served the County of Santa Barbara for over 31 years; and

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi started her career with Somta Barbare Cownty on January 19, 1993 with the
Treasurer-Tax Collectors Office. In 1996, she transferred to the Sheviff's Office where she worked in the Business
Office as an Account Clerk. Marla promoted to Human Resource Techniciaw/Admin Services within the Human
Resources Bureau in 2003 andwas later reclassified to Administrative Office Professional, Senior; and

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi, throughout her career, provided the employees of the Sherifs Office with a
positive attitude, helpfidness, and professionalism, allowing her to be a primary resource to all employees that
interacted with her; and

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi was awarded the Sheriff's Office Civilian of the Quarter in 2007 and 2009, the
Sheriff’s Unit Citation Award in 2017 for the Human Resources Bureau, and participated as a Judge jor the Red
Ribbon Fighting Back poster; and

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi is strongly dedicated to lenw enforcement, supporting her family who all serve in
a sworn capacity for the Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Qffice; and

WHEREAS, Marla Arnoldi will be greatly missed as she serves as the “Team Mom” for the Human
Resources Bureau, never forgetting birthdays, graduations, special occasions for staff and always bringing in
goodies for everyone to enjoy.

NOVW, THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY ORDERED AND RESOLVED that this Board of Supervisors
commends Marla Arrnold; for her foithfid and distinguished service to the citizens of Santa Barbara County,
congratulates her upon her retirement, and wishes her and her husband, Ugo “Butch” Arnoldi, continued good
health and many years of happiness.

PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Supervisors of Santa Barbara County, State of California, this
2 day of April, 2024 by unanimous vote of all members present.




